SQUIRES AVENUE BULWELL NOTTINGHAM NG6 8HG

PRINCIPAL: MATT IRONS
EXECUTIVE PRINCIPAL: CHRIS KEEN

T +44 (0)115 964 7640
E enquiries@bulwellacademy.org.uk
www.bulwellacademy.org.uk



28 March 2025

Dear parents and carers

Year 8 Parents' Evening - Thursday 24 April 3:30pm to 6:30pm

We are delighted to invite you to the Year 8 Parents' Evening at The Bulwell Academy. This important event will take place on **24 April from 3:30pm to 6:30 pm**.

Details of the Event:

Purpose: This evening is a valuable opportunity for you to engage with your child's education, discuss their progress, and understand their next steps.

Booking Appointments: You can book your appointments using the Arbor Parent app. Appointment bookings will be available from **4 April at 12:00pm**. When making appointments, please try and book English, Maths and Science together as these teachers will all be in the Restaurant with other subjects being in the Main Hall.

Available Staff: During the evening, our school SENCo, attendance team, safeguarding staff will be available should you have any concerns or wish to discuss any specific issues

Food & Refreshments: Available in the Restaurant between 3:30pm and 5:00pm - before, during or after appointments

Why Attend?

Parents evenings are a crucial time to understand how your child is performing academically and socially. It allows you to:

- Discuss your child's progress with their teachers
- Identify any areas where your child may need additional support
- Gain insights into how you can assist your child's learning at home.



Next Steps:

- 1. **Download the Arbor Parent App** (if you haven't already <u>click here</u> for instructions on how to get started you will need the email address that school uses to contact you.
- 2. Log in to and look for Guardian Consultations, then select the appointments that suit your schedule (<u>click here for more instructions on how to book</u>). If you encounter any issues with the booking process, please email emma.worker-simpson@bulwellacademy.org.uk.
- 3. **Save the date:** Make sure you have the date and time saved in your calendar.
- 4. **Prepare Questions:** Consider any questions or topics you want to discuss with your child's teachers.

We would love for you to attend and look forward to welcoming you to the school.

Thank you for your continued support in your child's education.

Yours sincerely

E Worker-Simpson

Emma Worker-Simpson Assistant Principal

